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FAMILY FLOWERS: Thank you for the continued gifts of flowers for the Church. 

Flower list is at the back of Church: in memory of Tom Beirne, thank you. 

Last week’s Offerings to the Parish: Total £717 04p Thank you 
 

 
The Divine Mercy prayer Group will now meet on the First Thursday of the month at 1-30pm in the 

Church; why not join them? 

TODDLERS GROUP.  The group is open. 9.30am --11.30am every Tuesday; Further enquiries to Anne 

431 7212. Open as usual 

Our Monday Club, “young at heart” is open and always delighted to have new people from the Parish 

and our local community. Open as usual 

 

Items for the Bulletin can be left at the Presbytery or emailed to  michaelkujacz@hotmail.com  

by Wednesday evening as the Newsletter for inclusion the following Sunday is usually published 

Friday Morning.  Signed Mass Cards can be obtained from Bridie Close, 44 Shawbrook Rd, during 

the week or on Sundays from the Bookstall (back of Church) or the Piety Stall (Parish Hall).   
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ST. BERNARD’S PARISH NEWSLETTER  

29th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
Sunday 18th October 2015 

Clergy: Mgr. Michael J Kujacz RD. Fr. John Coe 
Address St. Bernard’s R C Church, Burnage Lane, Manchester   M19 1DR 

Telephone0161 432 3628 Contact: michaelkujacz@hotmail.com                                    MONTH OF THE 

Website http://stbernards-burnage.homeip.net             HOLY ROSARY 

“Stay with uS, Lord, on our journey.” 

29th Sunday MASS 7/ Creed 12; Mass p146 Eucharistic Prayer 2 (p24) 

 

Today is World Mission Sunday 

Today the Holy Father invites all Catholics to contribute 

to a special collection for Missio, his official charity for 

overseas mission. Your prayers and donations today will 

support the work of missionaries and young churches like 

the church in Mongolia, as they share faith, build churches 

and provide healthcare and education, often in difficult 

and dangerous environments. The World Mission Sunday 

collection will support mission projects worldwide that 

bring God’s love and message of dignity for all. Please give 

what you can, and if possible, please use the Gift Aid 

envelopes if you are a taxpayer. Every gift makes a real 

difference to people living in poverty who are yearning to hear the Good News of God’s 

love for them. 
 

This special day is an opportunity for Catholics worldwide to join together to pray for 

the missionary work of our Church and to give what we can to missionaries and churches 

overseas that need our help. This year World Mission Sunday focuses on the Church in 

Mongolia which was founded 23 years ago by a Filipino missionary, Bishop Padilla. There 

are few places where life is tougher than Mongolia. The harsh climate is pushing people 

towards the cities but with little prospect of work or shelter, this leads to despair and 

poverty. In an effort to share God’s love, the young Mongolian church is trying to provide 

food, shelter, schooling and medical care to all who need it, including a growing 

community of Catholics. The church also cares for physically and mentally disabled 

children and gives abandoned street children a place of refuge. But with extra resources 

there are so many more young lives the church could transform. 

Please help bring the warmth of God's love to our brothers and sisters in Mongolia and 

throughout the world with your prayers and, if you can, by giving to the WMS 

collection. We thank you for your compassion and generosity. 

Francis tweet: Work is important, but so too is rest. Shouldn’t we learn to respect times 

of rest, especially Sundays? 
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THE HOLY FATHER’S INTENTIONS (October) 

Universal: Human trafficking: The human trafficking, the modern form of slavery, may be 

eradicated.  Evangelization: Mission in Asia: That with a missionary spirit the Christian communities 

of Asia may announce the Gospel to those who are still awaiting it. 
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+ I offer our prayers and sympathy to the family and friends of Patrick Toland who has died aged 

82, and will be buried in Ireland: may he rest in peace. + 

 

Masses this week: Masses this week: Jim Fitzgerald, Tony McCloskey, Masie Callaghan, Grace Ryan,  

Chris Egan, Martin Hughes, Quinn Family, Marie Clarkin, Sean Jordan, Fr. Tangney, Tom Delaney, 

mark Pickup, Fr Pat Early, Ronald Leeming, The Morgan Family. 

 

Sick; please commend to your prayers the sick and housebound of the Parish especially,  Rev Ian 

Thompson, M. Pedro, Joshua, Daniel, Anthony Joyce, Sean Collins, Eddie Hogan,  Sheila 

MacCrimmon, Eileen McMahon, Eddie Hogan, Sr. Amadeus Bulger, John Kujacz, Mary Grobicki, 

Joan Kennedy, Mary Featherstone, Fr. Pat Early, Patricia Rundle, Lucy Murphy, Craig Greenwood, 

Louis Kitt, Angela Hussey, Kathleen Connolly, Fr. Michael Hoare, Yvonne Peace, Imelda Parkinson, 

Melito Dufficey, Esther Mate, Maureen Relihan, Sheila O’Donnell, Amelia Sacarello, Harry Hallows, 

Gillian Hale, Agnes Halligan, Steven Moorhouse, Pat Jones, Mary Gallagher, Mary Edwards, 

Samantha Mulligan, Pat Preston, Debbie Griffin, Thomas McLoughlin, Mags Chadwick, Betty 

Wilson, Eileen McCormack, Brenda Gleeson, Elle-Rose Blackhall, Caoimhe Grealish, Mary Barrens, 

Michael Doyle, James Walsh, Bob Cook, Micky Duffy, Jacob Bannister, Aoife McLaughlin, Janet 

Roberts, Kathleen Curley, Clare Bainbridge, Carolyn Smith, Pat Reid, Simon McDermott, Julie Ann 

Keeney, Stephen Gatley, Kath Rafter, Margaret Keable, Constance Murphy, Maria Baker, Betty 

Foster ,  Dorothy Hampsey, Martin & Michael Rock, L ou i s  Ke r r ,  Delia Connelly and Colin 

Pearson. 



 The Sacrament of Baptism: Pick up yours packs after Mass and return them to the presbytery: 

our next Baptism meeting on Tuesday 3rd November at the House at 7-30pm. 

 

  Our Lady’s Lamp burns this week for Tom Bierne thank you. There is a new list at 

the back of the Church if you would like to be involved on any particular week. Suggested 

offering £5 

                                Christmas Fair Sat 28th November. 

A big thank you to everyone who has taken raffle tickets so far. Would you please return 

counterfoils and monies to any of the following ;- 

1/ Church any Sunday before or after 10.00am or 6.00pm Mass 

2/ Parish Hall  any Monday between 12.00pm and 2.00pm 

3/ Parish Hall any Thursday between 9.00am and 2.00pm 

4/ The day of the fair  

Dates for your diary :- 

Bottle Sunday 1st Nov   Gift Sunday 8th Nov 

Incidentally if you have any unwanted jewellery or handbags that we can have to put on our stall 

would you kindly leave in the box provided at the back of church any Sunday prior to the fair. 

As ever thank you for your continuous support and should you have any queries please contact 

Bernadette 442 5965 

CAFOD: This Harvest Fast Day our parish raised an amazing £ 500 Thanks to your generous 

support poor farmers around the world will receive seeds & tools to ensure a better Harvest next 

year. Also refugees will continue to receive the help they so desperately need from Caritas Greece, 

Caritas Italy & other CAFOD partners. Thank You & God Bless. 

DROP IN THURSDAY after Mass in the Parish Hall open till 3pm, Good conversation, games, 

newspapers, constant tea and coffee, and toast.  Homemade soup and bread and homemade & treats 

at 12-30pm, lovely warm atmosphere: don’t be shy come and join our regulars become one yourself! 

This event is for all our Parishioners and members of our local community why not pop in and show 

your support?  

HOLY YEAR 2015-16   PILGRIMAGE TO ROME…….Date Monday 11 April  / Friday 15  Bed and 

breakfast in a hotel close to St Peters, Price £489. We have been informed that the price of the 

flight will increase at the end of October so if you would like to come and have not booked yet 

please do so ASAP: only two seats left. Contact Ann Tipper on 442 5259. 

PANTO: Snow White at Stockport Plaza, coach and stall ticket £15 per person, on Friday 

4th December, leaving 6-30pm from Church. We have only 50 tickets this year, the list is open at 

the back of Church. 

           Irish Dancing lessons, held every Wednesday Evening in Burnage Community Centre at 6-

30pm, Girls and boys over 4 years of age, most welcome. Enquires to John Morgan on 07900002105 

HOSPITAL: Either as a patient or relative, to see the Catholic Chaplain you have to let the 

ward sister know, but if you are in MRI, St Mary’s, Children’s, Eye Hospital, Trafford or Christies, 

give Fr David or Canon David a ring on 0161 276 4247(office) or 0161 224 1895 (home) you can 

always leave a message, make sure you give the name of the ward and bed number if known. Please 

keep them and their work in your prayers. 

November remembrance envelopes available at the back of Church for yours list and donations for 

Mass offerings: remember that during November all the names submitted are prayed for and 

commended in daily Mass. 
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